
March 14, 2025

To Members,

Sponsors and proponents of SB-2400 are asking taxpayers to support parents who 
choose to send their children to private schools.

It seems the conversation is not so much about supporting a child’s education as it is 
about supporting a parent’s religious beliefs.

Parents have every right to their religious beliefs and the right to choose a school which 
serves those beliefs.

It is their responsibility to pay for that right.

I believe education is so important and so feel my responsibility is to voice my hope that 
my tax dollars support and go equally to all children.

Thank you for your consideration,

Linda L Axtman

SB-2400---Oppose


